
HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US !

If you are thinking of coming along or have a question 
to ask about owning or driving an EV please contact Andrew Everard.

andrew.john.everard@gmail.com
Scan the QR Code for more information on SHASA.

HELLO EV OWNER AND 
WELCOME TO 

EuroBEV!

SHASA’s 
 Eurobodalla Battery Electric Vehicles Group

EuroBEV is an informal group.
We have luncheons every 6- 8 weeks at chosen
 venues across our beautiful Eurobodalla Shire. 

The aim is to meet with fellow EV drivers and 
those interested in purchasing an EV.

Our next luncheon will be held at the 
CATALINA CLUB 
154 BEACH RD 

 BATEMANS BAY 
 SUNDAY 27 JULY 

 12 noon 


